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2 April 2025 

In relation to recent media speculation regarding Brookfield Capital Partners (UK) Limited 

(“Brookfield”) having resumed contact with certain of the reference shareholders (the “Reference 

Shareholders”) of Grifols S.A. (“Grifols” or the “Company”), Brookfield discloses the following. 

 

OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 

There is no update since Brookfield’s disclosure to the market on 27 November 2024. Brookfield is 

not, and has not been, in discussions with the Company’s board of directors with respect to a 

potential transaction. Brookfield maintains a general dialogue with the Reference Shareholders.  
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